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Construction Notice 
Issued on: 

November 8 

 

January 7, 2019 

Timeline: As early as November 11th, 2023 from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. 
*Content / timeline accurate at time of printing  
   

What we are doing and why?  
On November 11th and 12th 2023, the lower platform bus entrance on Pleasant Boulevard at St Clair 

Station will be closed from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. to deliver and install trailers for utility relocation. The trailers will 

be located at the northeast corner of the bus loop. 

 

What to expect - Temporary local bus boarding location – for 74, 88 and 97) 

 Trailers will be delivered and installed at the northeast corner of St Clair Bus Bay. Work will be 

performed with the assistance of a mobile crane. 

 All bus routes (74 Mount Pleasant, 88 South Leaside and 97 Yonge) and Wheel-Trans 

passengers will board on Pleasant Boulevard, south of the station. Customer service 

representatives will be present to assist passengers.  

 Bus boarding location for 512 St Clair will NOT change 

 Wayfinding and station signage will be posted to guide customers to the correct boarding areas. 

 The accessibility presto fare gate at St Clair Station (Bus Level) will be open for customers entering 

from street level at Pleasant Boulevard. 

  

Traffic, pedestrian and cyclist impacts 

 Traffic will be maintained, with no lane closures.  

 Access to the station and subway service will be maintained. 

 Parking enforcement and a tow truck will be present to allow TTC buses to park along Pleasant 

Boulevard. 

 A dedicated supervisor will be on-site to ensure no parking of vehicles on the south side of Pleasant 

Boulevard.  

 TTC will make efforts to mitigate bus idling on Pleasant Boulevard.  

 

Noise, vibration, and work hours  

Noise, dust and vibration associated with construction can be expected with this work. Efforts will be made 

to keep levels to a minimum. The majority of the work will take place between 7 a.m. and 7 p.m. 

 

Thank you for your patience as we work to improve transit in Toronto.   
 

For further information 

Visit www.ttc.ca/about-the-ttc/projects-and-plans/512-St-Clair-state-of-good-repair-projects-and-third-party-

works or contact Gurjeet Kaur, Senior Community Liaison, at 437-551-4407, Gurjeet.Kaur@ttc.ca 

St Clair Station Temporary Bus Bay Closure  
Lower platform bus entrance on Pleasant Boulevard closed  
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